
  

Friday 12th April 2024  

Dear Parents and carers,  

  

Class Two Summer Term 1 Curriculum Overview  

  

Below is a brief outline of the curriculum areas which we will be focusing upon in class throughout the first 

part of the Summer Term in Class Two.  

  

Please note that the below is a summary and may change over the course of the term based on the 

children’s needs and interests. It does, however, offer insight to enable you to further support your child’s 

learning outside school.  

  

English  Writing – Alba: The 100 Year Old Fish by Lara Hawthorne. 

Guided Reading – Fantastically Great Women Who Saved the 

Planet by Kate Pankhurst. 

Class Text for reading for pleasure – Ariki and the  

Islands of Wonders by Nicola Davies.  

Maths  Fractions/Decimals 

Perimeter and Area 

Number and Place Value 

Addition and Subtraction (Money) 

Geometry- Properties of Shapes 

Multiplication and Division 

Computing  We are Musicians. 

R.E.  What kind of world does Jesus want?   

Geography  Rivers and the Water Cycle.  

Science  Power it Up!  

Music  Pentatonic Scales.  

D & T  Moving Monsters. 

P.E.   Swimming, Athletics, Badminton/Tennis. 

Spanish  ¿Tienes una mascota? (Do you have a pet?) with Mr Day.   

PSE  Being my Best. 

  

During the Summer Term, Class Three will have P.E. on a Thursday and Friday. Please ensure that your child 

has the appropriate P.E. kit (including footwear) in school on these days, including an outdoor kit. 

Swimming will begin again on Tuesday 16th April for two weeks only, finishing on Tuesday 23rd April 2024. 

  

Homework will be sent home on a Friday and be due in on the following Wednesday. Weekly homework will 

consist of ten spellings (found on the school website on the Class Two page) and a Maths or English activity. 

It is also the expectation in Lower Key Stage 2 that your child is reading 5 times a week. If this can be 

documented in your child’s home learning diary, either by yourself  
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or your child, that would be greatly appreciated. Your child also has access to TTRockstars to help boost 

their timetable recall knowledge.   

  

It is greatly beneficial to your child when home and school work together as it enables them to flourish in all 

areas of school life. If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me and I will do 

my best to assist.  

  

Kind regards, 

  

  

Mrs Bould.   

  

Class Two Teacher. 
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